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- After an edit to the insuranee-peltiey Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) that
disallows people who are career staff for Clarke County to volunteer in Clarke
County, it was signed by all Companies and Mr. Davis will take actions with
procurement.

-- At the last meeting, the Commission decided that the Fire and Rescue Association
(FR&A) should report to the commission quarterly. There is a FR&A election in
January and after that, Dr. Leffel will request the new President to schedule the
reports to the Commission.

Committee Reports
a. Performance Standards (Beth Leffel) —no report

b. Technology Committee (Tony Roper) — Attachment |
- There was discussion about how to budget for potential purchases to
update communication equipment, hardware and software. Mr. Roper will
work with Mr. Judge to determine what is remaining in the FY15 budget for
these items and report back to the commission at the next meeting.
- There was discussion regarding procedures/policies for utilizing Channel 3
when units are in the northern part of the County. This may alleviate some
problems caused by overburdening Channel 2. Mr. Davis will draft a policy
and discuss with the Dept. for compliance.

& Budget Committee (Matt Hoff)
There was not a meeting because the committee was waiting for the volunteer
companies to sign the insurance agreement which would allow Mr. Davis to
obtain a final cost.

Unfinished Business — Strategic Plan

a. Prioritize yearly goals
The “tracker” document was reviewed. The status of each item was
recorded (Attachment 2). Each commission member will use the document
to identify priorities for each of the next five years.

b. Plan how to extrapolate priorities into an Annual Operating Plan
The individual member’s priorities will be discussed. By consensus, the
priorities will be identified for 2016 so that the Annual Operating Plan can
be finalized to reflect those priorities.

New Business — none

Adjourn
Meeting was adjourned at 8:20pm.

The next Commission meeting is scheduled for Januarv 14, 2016 at 6:30pm.






